Aileen Jeffries

The proposed continuation of net pens in the Puget Sound will have a detrimental effect to the
marine ecosystem. The concentration of so many fish will promote fish disease, sea lice and
contamination of the waters as well as many other negative effects. Aquaculture should be done on
land where it will not affect the marine waters. Litigation has already made the point that this is not
a public benefit.



